
 Parents Newsletter 

Autumn Term 2  

Asalam Alaikum / Hello to all Parents and Carers, 

We pray you all had a lovely half term break.  
 
All newsletters are sent via whatsapp at the beginning of each half term, (if you don’t have whatsapp 
please inform Saeeda). It is your responsibility to ensure you received and read the newsletter. 
Copies will also be displayed in the entrance cabinet and on our website.  
 
  
Updated contacts 
If your address or telephone number has changed since you first registered your 
child with us please can you complete the slip attached below and return it to 
the manager’s office.  
 
Labelling clothes  
Can all parents please label their child’s coats, lunch bag, clothes and the like 
so that we can ensure that everyone gets their child’s belongings back. You 
can do this with a permanent marker by initialling your child’s name on the tag 
in clothes or in the corner of a lunch box. If clothes are not labelled, the nursery 
cannot take responsibility for lost items. We thank you for your cooperation in this 
respect.  
 
Parents Evening 
Establishing a partnership with our parents is vital to helping our children reach their full potential. 
There are large gaps between children entering school from lower income families/families who 
don’t engage in their child’s education and those from higher earners/pro active families. We want 
to close this gap so that our children are in no way disadvantaged, regardless of their parents' 
circumstances; we believe this can be done through a successful partnership between parents and 
the nursery. This year due to Covid-19 will be different and held on-line so we are able to stay safe 
but continue to work in partnership with our parents. Parents evening will be held week 
commencing 14th December. Please speak to your child’s key person to book an appointment slot 
on the day allocated to that staff member.   
 
 
Toddler Room Entrance 
Due to ensuring we don’t have too many parents gathering in the café area during handover times, 
we have changed the entrance to the Toddler room to the 
middle gate (gate which leads to the front garden) it is sign 
posted.  
 
 
 



 
 
 
Pre-schoolers who are going to Reception Sept 2021 
If your child is going to school in September 2021 please ensure you apply for your child’s place, 
this can be done online: liverpool.gov.uk/admissions 
Please ensure that you apply before the closing date in January 2021. If you need any assistance 
in applying on-line please ask your key person for support. There are 
information leaflets on the shelf above the comments box (to the left of 
the nursery office door) please help yourselves.  
 
 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read our newsletter. 
From all the staff at Happy Children Nursery 
 

 

 

 

 

Update your contact details 

Name of Child:__________________________________________________________________ 

New address :____________________________________________________________________ 

                        _____________________________________________________________________ 

                       _____________________________________________________________________ 

New home/mobile number:_________________________________________________________ 

                                         ______________________________________________________________ 

Dates for your Diary 
Parents Evening- week commencing Monday 14th December. 2020 
Nursery Closed for Staff Training day- 5th January 2021 
Nursery Closed for Winter Term 19th December and reopens 6th January 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


